
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
Monterey Township 

 Notice is hereby given that the Monterey Township Board of Trustees will hold a Public Hearing to gather 
input on the next township road plan on Monday, October 15, 2018 at 7:00 p.m., at the Monterey Township 

Hall located at 2999 30th Street, Allegan, Michigan.  

This meeting is intended to provide an opportunity for Township residents and interested citizens to express 
their opinions, ask questions, and discuss all aspects of the future road plan.  Those unable to attend the public 
hearing are invited to submit written comments to the attention of the Monterey Township Supervisor at 2605 
30th St, Allegan, Michigan, 49010 or by calling 269/793-3050.   

If any resident has a physical disability which may limit his/her participation in this hearing, please notify the 
Supervisor at least five (5) days prior to the hearing so that reasonable accommodations may be made.      

HENRY REINART, SUPERVISOR 

MONTEREY TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 


